
   

Dear , 

Hereby our 22nd Newsletter.

You are receiving this Newsletter

because you have registered for

it or because you have previously

booked with us.  

Until the next newsletter

With kind regards,

Han van de Graaf

Cottage Metsäranta

Previously sent Newsletters can be found here.

Follow us on Facebook

Contact

www.finnishcottage.nl

info@finnishcottage.nl
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In this edition:

⌘ Spring is in the air;

⌘ New Website with much more information about Finland;

⌘ Book in time for 2022;

⌘ Booking without any risc.

⌘ - Spring is in the air - ⌘

Yes, finally after a long winter with a lot of snow, much more than normal, spring is now around. The

snow is almost melted away and the first flowers jump out of the ground. The nights are stil cold with

sometimes temperatures below zero, but in daytime it is mostly comfortable weather. Birds around

the house are very busy seeking for a partner and some start to build a nest.

Now I can prepare for the first guests to come in May. There is still a lot of work to do, but everything

wil be ready in time. 

For our guests I have made a nice gift when they arrive. I can't say what it is, but I can assure you that

you may like it.

Have a nice spring and maybe we wil see each other.

⌘ - New Website with much more information about Finland - ⌘

Some time ago I have launched a new website: Finlandvakantieland.nl (in Dutch, English and German)

It is a website with almost all the information you are looking for about Finland.

In the winter I have extended the number of information pages. Just have a look!​

You can find it here.

Seit einiger Zeit habe ich eine neue Website gestartet: Finlandvakantieland.nl (auf Niederländisch,

English und Deutsch). Es ist eine Website mit fast allen Informationen, die Sie über Finnland suchen.

Im Winter habe ich noch mehr Informationen hinzugefügt. Schau einfach mal!

Sie finden es hier.

⌘ - Book in time for 2022 ⌘

You can always book a stay in Cottage Metsäranta, but if you want to come during a certain period, e.g.

in May or June, I advise you not to wait too long. We have a number of bookings already been made for

these months.

There are still plenty of opportunities in August and September.

You can see for yourself when there is still room on our website. For returning guests it is not really

necessary to pay a 25% deposit immediately! You can do that later and we have our 100% money back

guarantee scheme! (see below)

⌘ - Booking without any risc ⌘

 
Cancel booking?
If you have to cancel your booking due to force majeure (e.g. corona measures), you will receive
either a voucher or your money back. Guaranteed! So you don't have any risk.

   

           




